
From: Denis.CLARKE@ec.europa.eu <Denis.CLARKE@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: 07 January 2013 16:18 
To: Caroline.Neylon <Caroline.Neylon@ul.ie> 
Subject: Commission HRS4R - University of Limerick 
 
Dear Caroline, 
 
Many thanks for updating the webpage – this looks very clear now. 
 
I am happy to say that the University of Limerick now fulfils all the requirements for the Commission 
acknowledgement and has the right to use the “HR Excellence in Research” logo. Congratulations! 
  
In a separate email I will send you the logo (in different formats and together with some graphic 
guidelines). I will also send the information and the updated link which you provided below to our 
contractor in charge of the EURAXESS Portal so Limerick can be included in the list of acknowledged 
institutions on the EURAXESS website. My colleague Stefania will then make sure that the logo is 
activated on the EURAXESS Jobs Portal. 
 
If you're intending to do any publicity around the award I would very much like to see any press 
releases or any other associated news articles which this may generate.  
  
Best wishes for a continued successful implementation of the Charter & Code principles at your 
institution. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Denis 
 
 

http://ec.europa.eu/euraxess/index.cfm/rights/strategy4ResearcherOrgs

